
                                                                                                                                                                 April 14th-18th  

This Week 

We had an egg-cellent week learning more about the letters “A” and “B”.  This week we read The 

Adventures of Abby Alligator and Bubble Bear.  We also listened to a new sound song for each 

of the letters.  We even had the chance to play Pinko where we had to identify if our chip 

landed on the letter “A” or “B”.  We also learned about the number 19. 

 

This week was full of a lot of egg-citing events.  Throughout the week we learned about Easter 

and the Easter Bunny.  Throughout the week we created Easter eggs out of cardboard and 

noodles, painted an egg with water color paints, and designed several eggs using paints and 

markers. 

 

On Wednesday, we had a very egg-stravagant day.  First, we had a visit from Mr. Buttons the 

Easter Bunny.  We had fun singing and dancing around the room with him.  Before he left, we 

went outside and found golden Easter eggs hidden on the playground for us.  After our egg-

tremely fun visit with Mr. Buttons we ventured to the Grand Island Library to visit Miss Carly 

where we had an awesome Glow Party!  We had fun painting our faces to look like bunnies and 

kitties, dancing with scarves and glow sticks, and singing to some awesome techno versions of 

our favorite songs. 

 

During center time, we had fun playing Pop Up Rabbit, exploring in our Easter sensory bin, 

building with Legos, and making fun spring designs with the tangrams on the light board tables. 

  

   

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Looking Ahead 

April 18th 
Good Friday 
No School 

 
April 21st 

Easter Monday 
No School 

 
May 2nd 

Zoo Field Trip 
No After School 

 

 Pre-K 4 Awesome News!  

Looking Ahead 

We will be learning 
about Earth Day and 

keeping our 
environment clean. 


